
 
    

 

 

 

**NOTICE**
Effective Monday, December 3rd 2018

The Town of Chino Valley’s Utility Billing Office will be moving from its current  
North Campus location to our South Campus (Town Hall) located at

202 North State Route 89

Chino Valley, AZ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  Utility bill payments will be able to be processed at both locations however, all 
utility bill questions, new service contracts, cancellations of service contracts and

changes to contracts will now be handled at the Town Hall Location.

We appreciate your understanding during this transition.
If you have any questions or concerns please call us at

928-636-4427 or 928-636-2646
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